
Applications are invited for the post of Fellow in TMJ Surgery at the University Hospital 
Birmingham NHS Trust.   
 
This is a unique opportunity in the UK for post CCT trainees to develop and obtain skills 
relevant to the development of a comprehensive practice in the management of TMJ 
disorders. The post is for a maximum 12 months 
 
The post holder will work under the direct guidance and supervision of two Consultant Oral 
& Maxillofacial Surgeons with a dedicated interest in the management of TMJ Disorders, 
based at the University Hospital Birmingham NHS Trust (Mr J Green and Mr A Attard).  The 
successful candidate would be exposed to the full range of TMJ surgery including total joint 
replacement, open joint surgery, arthroscopic surgery, the management of condylar fractures 
and post traumatic deformity. In addition, exposure to the management of paediatric TMJ 
disorders and mandibular deformity is available at Birmingham Children’s Hospital. 
 
The successful candidate would be expected to attend and participate in multidisciplinary 
clinics including a regional multidisciplinary facial pain clinic. 
 
We were the first unit in the UK to provide a TMJ fellowship and have a proven track record 
in providing this type of training opportunity. The unit as a whole has an international 
reputation for high quality surgical training.  
 
The successful candidate would be expected to participate in and undertake audits, both 
regionally and nationally. Attendance at national and international meetings would be 
encouraged. We would also expect the successful candidate to produce publications during 
their fellowship. 
 
Further information regarding this excellent training opportunity can be obtained from Jason 
Green (jason.green@uhb.nhs.uk) or Alan Attard (alan.attard@uhb.nhs.uk)  
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